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ЗАПАДНОАМЕРИЧКА ЕПАРХИЈА СРПСКЕ ПРАВОСЛАВНЕ ЦРКВЕ 
 

 
 
 
June 4, 2024 

“No one lives to himself and no one dies to himself” 
(Rom 14:7) 

 
Dear Beloved in Christ, 
 
As we approach Pentecost, the day on which the Holy Spirit descended upon the Apostles to give them the 
spiritual strength to carry the message of Christ to all people, we are reminded of our mission in the life of 
our Diocese to continue to educate and spread the word of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.   
 
One of the significant events that enables us to do this is our Annual Diocesan Days. During this event, 

faithful from throughout our diocese gather in worship, learning, and fellowship. This year, we will celebrate 

our 28th Annual Diocesan Days Gathering during the Labor Day weekend, on Friday, August 30th & Saturday, 

August 31st, at the Saint Steven’s Serbian Orthodox Cathedral in Alhambra, California. Information about this 

wonderful and spiritually uplifting two-day event will be available at https://westsrbdio.org/diocesandays.  

 

If you would like to help fund this event, please consider contributing through a Sponsorship, a Greeting, or 

an Advertisement.  

 

SPONSORSHIP LEVELS 
 

PLATINUM ($2,000) GOLD ($1,500) SILVER ($1,000) BRONZE ($500)  

All levels include Full Page Recognition in the Commemorative “Annual” Book 
 

Greetings & Ads: $150 Full Page; $100 Half Page; $75 Quarter Page 

 

Through God’s love, and in appreciation of your support, we will send you the Annual, a beautiful 
Diocesan Days commemorative yearbook that reflects the past year in our Diocese and provides inspiration 
for both the present and future.  
 
We thank you for your generous support and thoughtful consideration of this appeal. May the grace, love, and 
the communion of the Holy Trinity be with you and your loved ones as you continue your good works of 
stewardship in the Diocese of Western America.  Every donation, in any amount, will be accepted with our 
heartfelt gratitude. 

 
With Love in Christ, 

 
 

 
BISHOP OF THE DIOCESE OF WESTERN AMERICA 

https://westsrbdio.org/diocesandays

